
204 Close Unit 19c Dall Sheep harvest for five (5) years 

Opposed 0 13 There is no reason to close a specific hunt unit down which would 
only increase pressure on other populations. Sheep across the 
state are down and closing one unit with no biological concern 
make no sense.   

no biological concern, natural cycle and this is going against Full 
Curl management plan.  Also this is a specific unit and sheep across 
the entire state are in decline. Closing one unit will only increase 
hunting pressure by concentrating it on already depleted numbers. 
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